
From: Max Lyon <Max.Lyon@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 10:58 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Cynthia Roubik <Cynthia.Roubik@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: NBW Fall Fest on October 19th 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
Thanks for the info.  
I attended the NBW Fall Fest (see below) yesterday, Thursday, 10/20. I attended in an official capacity as 
a guest of the event host, Jonathan Snyder. Please let me know if you need any other info. 
 
Thanks! 
Max 
 
 

Max Lyon, LEED AP (he/him) 

City Planner, Central Region 

  

Department of Planning & Development 
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